Other Camp and Conference Related Information

Your First Time at Carrollton?

Camp Muskingum is a Future Farmers of America camp built in the 1940s. The setting is beautiful and
there will be opportunities for outdoor games and water activities. You will get some exercise going
between the Meeting Room, Dining Hall, dorms, and the lake.

Please bring appropriate clothing for recreation and lake activities, such as extra shoes, etc. Also
remember to bring your Bible, hymn book, and flashlight (if desired).

The "dorms" are in a barracks style, full of bunk beds. The dorms have been renovated, and each dorm
now has air conditioning and both men's and women's restrooms inside the building. For young people,
the girls have one complete dorm to themselves, and the boys have another complete dorm to
themselves. The family dorms are sectioned off into family-size compartments separated by heavy duty
curtains. There is visual privacy but not much auditory privacy (we will gladly make hotels available for
those who prefer). Those staying in the dorms need to bring their own bed linens, blankets or sleeping
bags, pillows, towels, soaps, and shampoos.

There are a few rooms with walls available in the camp that are used primarily for our more senior
guests and families with very small children. As mentioned above, hotel accommodations are also
available. We want your stay to be pleasant, so please feel free to let us know your preferences.

Other Items

This is the same location as in previous years (See map enclosed.)

When using your GPS for directions to the Camp be sure to use the “3266 Dyewood Rd. SW, Carrollton,
Ohio 44615” address. The camp has a building on the other side of the Lake. If you only enter “Camp
Muskingum” you will probably get more than one address.

We request that anyone under the age of 17 be under the supervision of a responsible adult.
We cannot accommodate anyone under assembly discipline.
If you must cancel, we would appreciate notification ahead of time.

Please register online at www.bibleconferenceregistration.com or alternatively contact Joe Smith
(Email: JoeandRuth383@gmail.com, Phone: 330-603-8646)

All other communications should be sent to Mark Hapanowicz
Email: mhapl3@outlook.com
Phone: 440-655-0287
Address: 3012 Englewood Dr, Silver Lake, Ohio 44224




